
RECOMMENDATION FOR DEBBIE DAVIS

Dear Funeral Director,

I am writing to highly recommend Debbie Davis for her exceptional services as a community funeral 
celebrant. I have had the privilege of witnessing Debbie’s ability to craft and deliver truly outstanding 
funeral ceremonies, making the final tribute to loved ones both heartfelt and memorable.

Debbie’s training and expertise in this field shine through in every aspect of her work. She takes the 
time to truly understand the life and experiences of the deceased, allowing her to create personalised 
and meaningful ceremonies. Her attention to detail and genuine compassion ensure that families feel 
well-supported during their time of grief and remembrance.

Not only is Debbie an exceptional writer, but her ability to communicate and connect with people is 
truly remarkable. Her calm and compassionate demeanour allows her to effortlessly guide mourners 
through the funeral process, providing solace and support during a difficult and emotional time. Her 
warmth and sincerity are truly comforting, and she is an invaluable presence for families and friends.

I have seen firsthand how Debbie’s ceremonies honour the life and memories of the departed, offering 
fitting tributes that bring solace and comfort to the grieving families. Her words are impactful, and her 
ability to convey emotions through her delivery is truly impressive.

I wholeheartedly recommend Debbie Davis as a funeral celebrant. I am confident that her 
professionalism, attention to detail, and empathetic nature will greatly benefit your clients during their 
time of need.

Should you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
me at, hello@funeralcelebrantacademy.co.uk or telephone, 0333 455 9029.

Thank you for considering my recommendation of Debbie Davis. I am confident that she will be a 
tremendous asset to your funeral services.

Best regards,

Stuart Logan

The Academy of Professional Celebrants

Stuart ALogan


